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What a glorious day for our tennis finals, we couldn’t have asked for anything better. 

 

A big thank you to all who came to support all of our finalists and witness the great tennis 

that was played. 

 

Also a big thank you to Louise, Ann and Lyn for all the hard work they put in. 

 

Results are as follows: 

 

Division 1 

 

Terrigal Terrors     10          def          Savvy B’s     0 

 

Tennis was of a very high standard 

 

Division 2 

 

Tie Breakers     10          def          Chain Reaction     0 

 

Great day for finals and lots of great tennis, thanks Chain Reaction for a great day. TB 

Far too good for us today. Congrats Tie Breakers. CR 

 

Division 3 

 

Bellbirds     10          def           Hard & Low     3 



Congratulations to all of you on playing so well. The tennis in all grades was great to watch. 

 

Our raffle was drawn today. Congratulations to the winners and hope you enjoy your prizes. 

 

1st   prize     Maureen Rowe 

2nd  prize     Sheila Hunter 

3rd  prize     Lisa Handley 

 

Our AGM will be held on Wednesday 14th September 2016 at 3.30pm 

All positions will be vacant and the nomination form for all Office Bearers and Divisional 

Representatives will be on the wall above the score card box.  

 

Carole Munday has asked me to include this brief message in the newsletter. 

“I am sorry to say that after 38 years of playing Gosford Mid-week ladies tennis, sharing 

wonderful moments, victories and losses with so many inspirational ladies over the years, 

my run unfortunately is over. I shall miss my tennis enormously but sometimes life throws 

some curves one can’t dodge. My thanks to the Mid-week committee for their care and 

support on the recent loss of m two brothers and all the kindness given me from my team 

and my tennis peers. Good health, happiness and my best wishes to all.”  

 

Thank you Carole we will all miss you and wish you well in whatever your future ventures 

maybe. 

 

A day at the Races   

Two female teachers took a group of students from grades 1, 2 and 3 for a field trip 

to Flemington Racecourse. 

When it was time to take the children to the 'bathroom', it was decided that the girls would 

go with one teacher and the boys would go with the other.  

The teacher assigned to the boys was waiting outside the men's toilet when one of the boys 

came out and told her that none of them could reach the urinal.  

Having no choice, she went inside,  helped the little boys with their pants, and  began 

hoisting them up one by one, holding on to  their 'wee-wees' to direct the flow away 

from  their clothes and shake them dry.  

As she lifted one boy up, she couldn't help but notice that he was unusually well endowed.   

Trying not to show that she was staring at his equipment the teacher said, 'You must be in 

Grade 3?  

'No ma'am', he replied. 'I'm riding Black Caviar in the next race, but I really appreciate 

your help." 

 

On that note I will finish, wishing you all well.  

 

Cheers 

 

Judy 


